
THE PARISH OFFICE 

The phone # is (520) 326-7670.  The office is open MWF morn-

ings, 9:30 a.m. to 12:45 p.m.  Eileen Godollei, Donna Madden, 

Susan Marsala, and Mary Lou Bauer staff it on a volunteer basis.  

Eileen (Bulletin Editor) may be reached at the  parish email ad-

dress,  cabrini1962@aol.com.     

COLLECTION REPORT    

The collection total for Aug. 3/4 is $2955; 

collection total for Aug. 10/11 is $3612; 

collection total for Aug. 17/18 is $4326.  Thank you for 

your contributions to help support our parish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE   

Monday-Friday: 6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese language) 

Saturday: 7:30 a.m. (Vietnamese) and   

6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese, anticipatory Mass for Sun.) 

Sunday:  8:30 a.m. (Vietnamese)  

 10:30 a.m. (English)  

 12:15 (bilingual Youth Mass, Vietnamese.-English) 

Note:  We have Sunday Youth Mass  at 12:15  when religious 

education classes are in session.  Classes  resumed today,  

August 25th. 

OUR PARISH AND CLERGY 

St. Frances Cabrini and Our Lady of La Vang parishes have 

combined.  Our Pastor is Fr. Dominic Hao Pham, C.S.s.R.  

Brother Peter Duc Nguyen and Deacon Hai Truong are also in 

residence.  Fr. Dominic presides at all Vietnamese language 

Masses and every other Sunday at the 10:30 English Mass.  

Msgr. Albert Schifano presides on alternate Sundays at the 

10:30 Mass .  Deacon Charles Gallegos assists at 10:30 Mass.  

You may leave a message for any of the clergy at the parish 

office number, (520) 326-7670.  To reach Fr. Dominic directly, 

call 520-667-6066. You may reach Deacon Charlie at eldiaco-

no64@gmail.com , and Fr. Al at achifano@diocesetucson.org.     

MASS INTENTIONS  

for 10:30 a.m.  Sunday Mass:   

Repose of the Souls of the Barcata Family† 

3201 E. Presidio Rd., Tucson, AZ 
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OCIA/RCIA CLASSES TO START SEPT. 12 

The Order of Christian Initiation of Adults (formerly called the Rite 

of Christian Initiation of Adults ) is a process for non-Catholic 

adults to learn more about the Catholic Church and join the Catho-

lic faith; it is also for baptized Catholics who have not yet received  

their First Confession, First Communion, and/or Confirmation.  If 

you wish to become a Catholic, or to receive any Sacraments that 

you have not yet received, or to be baptized into the Catholic 

Church as an adult, contact Deacon Charles Gallegos of this parish.  

Classes will begin Sept. 12 and will continue each Thursday even-

ing, 7:00 to 8:30 p.m., until Easter, when Bishop Weisenburger will 

confer the Sacraments.  Classes will be in English and are for those 

18 years of age or older.  The cost is $50 for materials, but there is 

financial assistance for those who qualify. Interviews will begin 

immediately prior to classes.   You may contact Deacon Charlie at  

520-954-6715 or eldiacono64@gmail.com.   

CONFESSIONS are available for half an 

hour before each of the weekend Mass-

es.  You  may also call Fr. Dominic (see 

article below for the number) to make 

an appointment.   

FREE TUTORING, ALL AGES 

Free tutoring in all subjects, for all grade levels, 

is offered in Room 8 (in the portable classroom 

building behind the Education Building).  Tutor-

ing is available on most Wednesday evenings 

from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.  These are the dates for 

the Fall Semester: 

August 21, 28 

Sept. 4, 11, 18, 25 

Oct. 2, 16, 23, 30 

Nov. 13, 20 

Questions?  

Call Jim 

Mueller at 520-

327-0614 

(voice only, 

leave a mes-

sage) or email  

him at  

eggmen@ 

expressmail.dk 



21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Aug. 25, 2024 

The readings may be found on pages  200-202 

of the 2024 Breaking Bread Missals.   

Here are all the references, in case you want to 

read them at home later.   

First Reading      Jos 24:1-2a, 15-17, 18b  

Responsorial Psalm      Ps 34:2-3, 16-17, 18-19, 20-21  

Second Reading     Eph 5:21-32 or 5:2a, 25-32  

Gospel    Jn 6:60-69  

 

 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD RETREAT IN TUCSON 

SEPT. 13-15 
 

Let Jesus Christ set you free from the emotional and spiritual pain 

of a past abortion on a co-ed Rachel’s Vineyard retreat to be held 

September 13-15.  For more information or to register, visit the 

website, www.rachelsvineyardtucson.org, or call or text  

520-743-6777. 

FINAL VOWS — A FILM — TO BE SHOWN SEPT. 8 

Final Vows is a new film about the cloistered nuns at Santa Rita 

Abbey in Arizona.  It will be shown at the Fox Tucson Theatre, 17 

W. Congress St., from 2-4 p.m. on Sunday, Sept. 8.  There will be 

a Q & A after the screening with the director, Victoria Westover, 

and Sister Victoria Murray, Sister Pamela Fletcher, and facilitator 

Jack Walsh.   Watch the trailer at https: finalvowsfilm.com or 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cIPSjFIZM6U.  Tickets are 

$10 and are available at foxtucson.com.  

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/joshua/24?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/psalms/34?2
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/ephesians/5?21
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/john/6?51

